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To the EHF Member Federations 
(copy to all active EHF delegates) 

          Vienna, 19 december 2011 
 
 

EHF Delegates for the 2012/13 season 
 
 

Dear handball friends, 
 
The European Handball Federation informed in June 2011 on its new approach to the 
registration process of EHF delegates for the 2012/13 season.  
 

As we are about to conclude the first half of the 2011/12 season, we would like to provide you 
with more information regarding this registration process and the further steps in the build-up 
to the next season. 
 

The EHF will offer an on-line registration system with a form that needs to be filled in and sent 
to the EHF by each single person who is interested in the position of an EHF delegate for the 
2012/13 season. This includes not only potential new EHF delegates, but also all those 
persons that are currently active EHF delegates. The registration as an EHF delegate is not 
limited to a certain group of persons and the on-line registration will be made available to 
National Federations, clubs as well as to various groups of experts within the EHF who are 
free to pass it on to possible candidates. The on-line registration form will ask for standard 
personal data as well as information regarding the handball career of the applicant including 
his/her involvement in clubs and federations. In order to have a complete picture of the 
applicant available, all registrations must include a live-video of the applicant with a personal 
message in English language. Further information regarding duties of an EHF delegate, 
technical details as well as the handling of the registration will follow in the next days when 
the on-line form is available and open for all interested persons. The on-line registration will 
be available until 31 January 2012. 
 

Once the registered candidates passed a first evaluation successfully, the National Member 
Federations will have the chance to comment on all those applicants from their country before 
the final list is approved by the EHF. As a next step, an education as well as testing seminar 
in Vienna in spring 2012 will have to be completed successfully by each applicant. Further 
details with a time-line and additional information for the period of the registration process will 
follow with the announcement of the on-line registration before the end of this week. 
 

Naturally a number of issues and questions will emerge during this new registration and 
preparation process for the 2012/13 EHF delegates, however, we are sure that these issues 
will be solved in a positive way between the parties concerned. 
 

We kindly ask you to take note of this information and remain with best regards. 
 

EUROPEAN HANDBALL FEDERATION 
 
 

Markus Glaser 
Competitions 

Copy:   ExeC, CC, MC, TRC 


